
NOTICE 
ARIZONA WESTERN COLLEGE 
DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

Notice of Meeting 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 15-1443 and A.R.S. § 38-431.03 notice is hereby given to the general public that three 
or more governing board members will be attending the Legislative Visit  at the AWC Yuma Campus in 
Frances Morris Boardroom on April 21, 2023 from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  
 
This is for information only.  
 
No official District Governing Board business or action will be taken at this meeting. 
 
Dated this 19 th day of April 2023. 
 
 

ARIZONA WESTERN COLLEGE 
DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Ashley Herrington 

 


